



SURE SUCCESS CENTRE

Centre for competitive exams

 $\label{lem:head-office:-Hara-Dham Near Hari Om Tower , Circular Road, Ranchi - 834001, \\$

Phone: 2562179 (O),98351-64787 (M), (Helpline No.: 8877882477)
Ext.: Jagannath Tower, 2nd & 4th Floor, Circular Road, Ranchi

Email: suniljaiswalssc@gmail.com

BANKING TEST TP 010218

Directions (1–5): Study the following information to answer the given questions:

प्रत्येक प्रश्न का उत्तर नीचे दी गई जानकारी पर आधारित है।

Twelve people are sitting in two parallel rows containing six people each such that they are equidistant from each other. In row 1: P, Q, R, S, T and V are seated and all of them are facing South. In row 2: A, B, C, D, E and F are seated and all of them are facing North. Therefore, in the given seating arrangement, each member seated in a row faces another member of the other row.

S sits third to the right of Q. ZEither S or Q sits at an extreme end of the line. The one who faces Q sits second to the right of E. Two people sit between B and F, Neither B nor F sits at an extreme end of the line. The immediate neighbour of B faces the person who sits third to the left of P. R and T are immediate neighbours. C sits second to the left of A. T does not face the immediate neighbour of D.

बारह व्यक्ति दो समानान्तर पंक्तियों में प्रत्येक पंक्ति में छ: व्यक्ति इस प्रकार बैठे हैं तािक आसन्न व्यक्ति से समान दूरी हो। पहली पंक्ति में P,Q,R,S,T और V बैठे हैं तथा इन सबका मुख दक्षिण की ओर है। दूसरी पंक्ति में A,B,C,D,E और F बैठे हैं और इनका मुख उत्तर की ओर है, अत: एक पंक्ति के प्रत्येक सदस्य का मुख दूसरी पंक्ति के सदस्य के सामने हैं।

S,Q के दाएं तीसरे स्थान पर है। या तो S या Q पंक्ति के एक सिरे पर हैं। जो व्यक्ति Q के सामने है वह E के दाएं दूसरा है। B और F के बीच दो व्यक्ति बैठे हैं। T तो T और T ही T मंकित के सिरे पर है। T के निकटतम पड़ोसी, उसके सामने है जो T के वाएं तीसरा है। T और T परस्पर पड़ोसी हैं। T के बाएं दूसरा है। T के निकटतम पड़ोसी के सामने नहीं है।

- 1. Who amongst the following sit at the extreme ends of the rows? पंक्तियों के सिरों पर बैठने वाले निम्नलिखित में से कौन-से है?
 - 1) S, D
- 2) Q,A
- 3) V.C

- 4) P, D
- 5) Q, F
- 2. Who amongst the following faces S?
 - S के सामने कौन बैठा है?
 - 1) A
- 2)B
- 3) C

- 4) D
- 5) F
- How many persons are seated between V and R?
 V और R के बीच कितने व्यक्ति बैठे हैं?
 - 1) One
- 2) Two
- 3) Three

- 4) Four
- 5) None of these
- 4. P is related to A in the same way as S is related to B based on the given arrangement. Which of the following is T related to, Following the same pattern?

यदि दी गई व्यवस्था में Pका A से वही संबंध है जो S का B से है, तो T का संबंध किससे हैं?

- 1) C
- 2) D
- 3)E

- 4) F
- 5) Cannot be determined...

- 5. Which of the following is true regarding T? T के संबंध में निम्न में से कौन-सा सत्य है?
 - 1) F faces T.
 - 2) V is an immediate neighbour of T. V, T के बगल में बैठा है
 - 3) F faces the one who is second to the right of T. F का मुंह उस व्यक्ति की ओर है जो T के दाएं को दूसरे स्थान पर
 - 4) T sits at one of the extreme ends of the line.
 - T, पंक्ति के एक अंतिम छोर पर बैठा है 5) O sits second to the right of T.
 - Q,T के दाएं को दूसरे स्थान पर बैठा है।

Directions (6–7): Study the following information carefully and answer the questions given below:

निम्नलिखित जानकारी का सावधानीपूर्वक अध्ययनकर नीचे दिए गए प्रश्नों के उत्तर दीजिए:

Q is the sister of T. T is the mother of D.T has only one son. D is the brother of J.J is married to M. Y is the daughter of M. Q, T की बहन है। T, D की माता है। T को केवल एक पुत्र है। D,J का भाई है। J का विवाह M के साथ हुआ है। Y, M की पुत्री है।

- 6. How is J related to Q?
 - J किस प्रकार Q से संबंधित है? 1) Son
- 2) Cannot be determined
- 3) Dauthter
- 4) Niece
- 5) Grand–daughter
- 7. How is Y related to T?
 - Y किस प्रकार T से संबंधित है?
 - 1) Daughter
- 2) Daughter-in-law
- 3) Cannot be determined
- 4) Niece
- 5) Grand–daughter
- **Directions(8-10):** The following questions are based on the five letter words given below:

निम्नलिखित प्रश्न नीचे दिए गए पाँच तीन अक्षर वाले शब्दों पर आधारित हैं।

FAN HOP GET CUB MID

(NOTE: The words formed after performing the given operations may or may not be meaningful English words.) (सूचना: दिए गए क्रिया कलाप करने के बाद बने शब्द अर्थपूर्ण अंग्रेजी

(सूचना: दिए गए क्रिया कलाप करने के बाद बने शब्द अर्थपूर्ण अंग्रेजी शब्द हो भी सकते हैं और नहीं भी।)

- 3. If the positions of the first and second letters of all the words are interchanged, how may words will form meaningful english words?
 - सभी शब्दों के पहले और दूसरे अक्षर के स्थान परस्पर बदल दिए जाएँ तो कितने शब्द अर्थपूर्ण अंग्रेजी शब्द बनेंगे?
 - 1) None
- 2) Three
- 3) One

- 4) Two
- 5) More than three
- 9. If all the letters in each of the word arranged alphabetically (within the word), how many words will remain unchanged? प्रत्येक शब्द में सभी अक्षरों को वर्णमाला के क्रम में लगाया जाए(शब्द के भीतर) तो कितने शब्द अपरिवर्तित रहेंगे?
 - 1) Two
- 2) Three
- 3) One

- 4) None
- 5) More than three

BANKING TEST

1) 14

4) 18

32. $1599 \div 39.99 +$

the wrong number.

33. 3601 3602 1803 604 154 36 12

12 20 30 42

1) 1680

4) 1880

1)3602

34. 4 12 42 196

4) 154

1) 12

4) 196

1)8

4)20

35. 2 8

सात व्यक्तियों -A, B, C, D, E, F एवं G- के अलग-अलग शौक हैं, तथा यात्रा करना, पढना, नत्य करना, चित्र बनाना, मर्ति बनाना, गाना तथा मिट्टी के बर्तन बनाना, परंतु आवश्यक नहीं है कि इसी क्रम में। उनमें प्रत्येक अलग-अलग राज्य से सम्बद्ध हैं, तथा पंजाब, ओडिशा, केरल, राजस्थान, महाराष्ट्र, गुजरात तथा कर्नाटक, परंतु आवश्यक नहीं है कि इसी क्रम में। A का संबंध महाराष्ट से है। D को मिटटी के बर्तन बनाना पसंद है। जिस व्यक्ति को मूर्ति बनाना पसंद है वह ओड़िशा राज्य से सम्बद्ध हैं। जिस व्यक्ति को नृत्य करना पसंद है गुजरात राज्य से है। F का संबंध गुजरात, ओडिशा, पंजाब या राजस्थान राज्य से नहीं है। F को गाना, पढना या चित्र बनाना पसंद नहीं है। B का संबंध केरल, ओड़शा, पंजाब या राजस्थान से नहीं है B चित्र बनाना, यात्रा करना, पढना या गाना पसंद नहीं है। C को मूर्ति बनाना पसंद नहीं है तथा वह राजस्थान या पंजाब राज्य से सम्बन्ध नहीं है। न तो D न ही G का संबंध पंजाब राज्य से है। A को पढना पसंद नहीं है। जो व्यक्ति केरल राज्य से सम्बन्ध है उसे गाना पसंद है।

- 21. Who among the following likes Singing? निम्नलिखित में से किसे गाने का शौक है?
 - 1) A
- 3)E

- 4) G
- 5) निर्धारित नहीं किया जा सकता
- 22. Which of the following combinations is true according to the given information?

दी गयी जानकारी के अनुसार निम्नलिखित में से कौन-सा संयोजन सत्य है?

- 1) A- Travelling -Maharashtra
- 2) C Dancing Gujarat
- 3) E Reading Karnataka
- 4) D Pottery making Rajasthan
- 5) All the true
- 23. Who among the following belongs to the State of Karnataka? दी गयी जानकारी के अनुसार निम्नलिखित में से कौन-सा संयोजन सत्य है?
 - 1) B

- 4) E
- 5) Cannot be deternined
- 24. Which of the following combinations is true about G? G के संबंध में निम्नलिखित में से कौन-सा संयोजन सही है?
 - 1) Sculpting Odisha
 - 2) Pottery making Karnataka
 - 3) Dancing-Gujarat
 - 4) Singing Kerala
 - 5) Travelling Karnataka
- 25. The person who belongs to Punjab, likes जो व्यक्ति पंजाब राज्य से है उसे पसंद है:
 - 1) Travelling
- 2) Sculpting
- 3) Painting

- 4) Pottery making
- 5) Reading

Maths

Directions (26-30): What will come in place of question mark (?) in the following questions?

32.05% of 259.99 = ?

of

- 1)92 4)90
- 2)88
- 3)78

3)90

3)8935

- 27. of
- 5)83
- 801
- of 1715 = ?
- 2)85 4)95 5)75
- 123.95 + 388.999
- 25.05 1)900
- 15.001 = ?2)8950
- 4) 8975
- 5) 8995
- 561 35.05 19.99 = ?
- 1)320

 - 4) 325
- 30. $(15.01)^2$
 - 1)6125
 - 2)6225 5)6250 3)6075
- 2)330 5)335
- 3)6200

3)315

in the ratio of 4:5. At the end of one year, he earned a total dividend of 30% on his investment. After one year, he reinvested the amount including the dividend of 30% on his in-

36. Mr X in invested a certain amount in Debt and Equity Funds

Directions (31–32): What approximate value will come in place

मान आएगा? (आपसे यथातथ्य गणना अपेक्षित नहीं है।)

2)24

 $\times 2449 - 120.05 = ?$

2) 1940

5) 1780

2) 1803

5)36

2)42

5)6066

56

2)42

5) 12

Directions (33 - 35): In each of these questions, a number series

is given. In each series, only one number is wrong, Find out

1005 6066 42511

not expected to calculate the exact value).

of the questions mark(?) in the following questions? (You are

निम्नलिखित प्रत्येक प्रश्न में प्रश्नचिन्ह(?) के स्थान पर लगभग क्या

3)32

3) 1640

3)604

3) 1005

3)30

vestment. After one year, he reinvested the amount including the dividend in the ratio of 6:7 in Debt and Equity Funds. If the amount reinvested in Equity Funds was Rs. 94,500, what was the original amount invested in Equity Funds?

श्री X ने कुछ राशि का डेट और ईक्विटी फंड में क्रमश: 4:5 के ्राप्तिक अनुभातु में रिन्निश्च किया <u>।</u> वर्षा दक्के अंत में, उसने निवेश पर कुल 30% लाभांश कमाया। एक वर्ष बाद उसने लाभांश सहित इस राशि का फिर से डेट और ईक्विटी फंड में क्रमश: 6 : 7 के अनुपात में निवेश किया। ईक्विटी फंड में पुन: निवेशित राशि र 94,500 थी तो ईक्विटी फंड में निवेशित मूल राशि कितनी थी?

- 1) Rs. 75,000
- 2) Rs. 81,000
- 3) Rs. 60,000

- 4) Rs. 65,000
- 5) None of these
- 37. The age of the father is 30 years more than the son's age, Ten Years hence, the father's age wil become three times the son's age that time. What is the son's present age in years? पिता की आयु पुत्र से 30 वर्ष अधिक है। इस वर्ष बाद पिता की आयु उस समय पुत्र की आयु से तिगुनी होगी। वर्षो में पुत्र की वर्तमान आयु कितनी है?
 - 1) Eight
- 2) Seven
- 3) Five
- 4) Cannot be determined
 - 5) None of these
- 38. If the length of a rectangular fiend is increased by 20% and the breadth is reduced by 20%, the area of the rectangle will be 192 m². What is the area of the original rectangle? एक आयताकार खेत की लंबाई 20% बढा दी जाए और चौडाई 20% घटा दी जाए तो इस आयत का क्षेत्रफल 192 मी². होगा। मूल आयत का क्षेत्रफल क्या है?
 - $1)184 \,\mathrm{m}^2$
- $2)196 \,\mathrm{m}^2$
- $3)204 \,\mathrm{m}^2$

- $4)225 \,\mathrm{m}^2$
- 5) None of these
- 39. The product of one-third of a number and 150% of another number is what per cent of the product of the original numbers? एक संख्या के एक-तिहाई का गुणनफल और दूसरी संख्या का 150% मुल संख्या के गुणनफल का कितना प्रतिशत है?
 - 1)80%
- 2)50%
- 3)75%

- 4) 120%
- 5) None of these

BANKING TEST

ENGLISH LANGUAGE

Directions (51-60): Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions. Certain words/phrases are given in bold to help you locate them while answering some of the questions. Once upon a time, there lived a king. Behind his palace, there was a beautiful garden in which there was a tree that bore golden apples. One day, the gardener came to the royal court and said, 'My lord! Every night before going to bed I count the apples. But the next morning, I find an apple missing. 'The king was **alarmed.** He asked his three sons to look into the matter. First, he sent the eldest prince to guard the tree throughout the night. But as the night progressed, the eldest prince fell asleep. And next morning again a apple was gone. The **following** night the second prince had to guard the tree, but he too fell asleep before midnight. And the next morning, an apple was stolen. Now it was the turn of the youngest prince to guard the tree. He sat under the tree, keeping awake. As soon as the clock struck twelve, the youngest prince heard a hustle through the air. As he looked up, he saw a bird alighting on the tree. Its feathers were all made of gold.

The prince was alert. Just as the bird plucked off an apple, the prince shot an arrow at it. The bird flew off, but the arrow had struck its wings and one of its golden feathers fell down. The prince picked it up and took it to the king. The king was pleased at the youngest prince as the had identified the thief. But now the golden feather was the talk of the town. This feather is worth more than the whole kingdom!' said the minister. 'if a single feather is so precious, I must have the whole bird!' said the king. 'And my youngest son will go in search of it.' So, the youngest prince readily set out. After some distance, he saw a fox sitting at the edge of a rock. Are you on the way to catch the golden bird, O prince?' asked the fox. 'Yes!' replied the prince. Then take my advice. if you want to, said the fox. This evening you will come to a village in which there are two inns opposite each other. One of them is big and bright and the other has only one small and damp room. Go to the small one, stay here, but don't sleep. The youngest prince thanked the fox for the advice and continued on his way. By the evening, he came to a village where there were two inns. The small one had indeed a miserable look. But the prince followed the fox's advice and stayed there. He waited.

When it was midnight, he heard a rustle through the air. Suddenly, he saw the golden bird alighting on the window of his room. Without wasting time, the prince plunged at the bird and it was in his firm grip. At dawn, the prince started back for the palace. On the way, he again met the fox sitting on the rock. 'Won't you reward me for my advice, O prince?' asked the fox. 'Of course, I will' said the prince, 'Ask what you wish!' Then pluck a feather of the golden bird and keep it on my head, said the fox. As soon as the prince kept a golden feather on the fox's head, there arose a dark cloud of smoke. When the smoke settled, the fox had disappeared and there stood a beautiful maiden, smiling at the prince. The prince was surprised. A sorceress had changed me into a fox because I had come to know her secret. Only the touch of the golden feather could have brought me back to my human form. 'The prince fell in love with the maiden and took her to his palace. The king was overjoyed to get the golden bird. He also gave his **consent** for the prince's marriage with the maiden. In a grand ceremony, the youngest married to the beautiful maiden. And togethr, they lived happily ever after.

- 51. Which of the following is most nearly the same in meaning to the word 'FOLLOWING' as used in the story?
 - 1) Previous
- 2) Dark
- 3) After

- 4) Subsequent
- 5) Jinxed
- 52. As mentioned in the story, the youngest prince decided to stay in a substandard inn because:
 - 1) he did not want to hunt the fox.
 - 2) he was advised to do so.
 - 3) he liked it better than the other inn.
 - 1) Only 2
- 2) Both 2 and 3 3) Only 1
- 4) Only 3
- 5) Both A and C
- 53. Which of the following is most nearly the **same** in meaning to the word 'ALARMED' as used in the story?
 - 1) Disturbed
- 2) Depressed
- 3) Discouraged

- 4) Encouraged
- 5) Afraid
- 54. Which of the following is most nearly the **opposite** in meaning to the word 'FIRM' as used in the story?
 - 1) Strong
- 2) Nice
- 3) Loose

- 4) Indefinite
- 5) Doubtful
- 55. Which of the following characteristics of the youngest prince comes across distinctly through the story?
 - 1) He was mischievous.
- 2) He was popular.
- 3) He was notorios.
- 4) He was obedient.
- 5) He was greedy,
- 56. As mentioned in the story, the king chose the youngest prince to catch the bird because:
 - 1) he was one of his favourite sons.
 - 2) by that time he had more faith in his capabilities,
 - 3) his wife had requested him to assign this task to their youngest child.
 - 4) only the youngest prince knew the way to the forest.
 - 5) None of the given options.
- 57. Which of the following statements is true in the context of the story?
 - 1) The bird with the gold feathers was the gardener's pet.
 - 2) The elder brothers were always jealous of the youngest prince.
 - 3) The fox misguided the young prince.
 - 4) The garden behind the palace was renowned for bearing golden fruits.
 - 5) None of the given statements true.
- 58. Which of the following is most nearly the **opposite** in meaning to the word 'CONSENT' as used in the story?
 - 1) Property
- 2) Denial
- 3) Protect

- 4) Dejection
- 5) Throne
- 59. Which of the following correctly explains the meaning of the phrase 'talk of the town' as used in the story?
 - 1) A rare decorative item
- 2) Easy to handle
- 3) A popular topic of discussion 4) Insignificant

- 5) Expensive
- 60. Which of the following can be an appropriate title for the story?
 - 1) The Wise Fox
 - 2) The Lazy Prince
 - 3) The Secret Behind The Rotten Apple
 - 4) The Bird With The Golden Feather
 - 5) The Golden Apple and its Health Benefits

BANKING TEST

- 84. With which of the following banks did Capital First (NBFC) get merged racently?
 - 1) IDFC Bank
- 2) IDBI Bank
- 3) Yes Bank
- 4) Indusand Bank
- 85. Who among the following was recently appointed as the next Chief Election Commissioner of India?
 - 1) Ranjit Kumar
- 2) Rajinder Khanna
- 3) Om Prakash Rawal
- 4) KV Chowdary
- 86. Which of the following was adjudged the best film at Filmfare awards of 2018?
 - 1) Tumhari Sulu
- 2) Hindi Medium
- 3) Secret Superstar
- 4) Bareilly Ki Barfi
- 87. Ashwiny lyer Tiwari was recently adjudged the best director at Filmfare awards 2018 for her work in the film
 - 1) Secret Superstar
- 2) Toilet Ek Prem Katha

3) Newton

- 4) bareilly Ki Barfi
- 88. What was India's position on the 2018 Inclusive Development Index published recently by the World Economic Fo-
 - 1) 29 th

2) 60 th

3) 62 th

- 4) 74 th
- 89. In which of the following cities was Ramayana Festival of ASEAN Countries hosted recently?
 - 1) Bengaluru
- 2) Bhopal
- 3) New Delhi
- 4) Jaipur
- 90. Global risks report 2018 was published recently by which of the following organizations?
 - 1) World Economic Forum
 - 2) World Bank
 - 3) International Monetary Fund
 - 4) World Trade Organization
- 91. PM Modi recently inaugurated the commencement of work at HPCL's Barmer refinery in which of the following states is the refinery located?
 - 1) Haryana
- 2) Madhya Pradesh

3) Bihar

- 4) Rajasthan
- 92. The central Govt. has declared 2018 as the National year of
 - 1) Forests

- 2) Millets
- 3) Vegetables
- 4) Fruits
- 93. Name the event being organized by the Ministry of Tourism as a part of the 2018 Republic Day celebrations
 - 1) Shreshtha Bharat
- 2) Hind Mahan
- 3) Bharat Rarv
- 4) Incredible India
- 94. Which of the following has become India's 1st company to cross Rs. 6 Lakh Crore Market Capitalization mark?

 - 1) HDFC Bank Limited 2) Tata Consultancy Services
 - 3) ITC Limited
- 4) Reliance industries Limited
- 95. The Information Technology capital of India is भारत की सूचना प्रौद्योगिकी राजधानी किसे कहते हैं?
 - 中域ई
- 2) कोयम्बट्र
- 3) बेंगलुरु
- 4) कोचीन
- 96. Chief producer(s) of Jute in the world is विश्व में जूट का मुख्य उत्पादक कौन हैं?
 - 1) India and Bangladesh
- 2) Scotland
 - 3) India
- 3) Bangladesh
- 97. The 'Arjuna' and the 'Dronacharya' Awards are associated with the field of
 - 'अर्जुन और द्रोणाचार्य पुरस्कार किस क्षेत्र से संबद्ध हैं?
 - 1) Music and Dance
- 2) Literature
- 3) Sports and Games
- 4) Art and Culture
- 98. The pigment that gives colour to the skin is: त्वचा को रंग प्रदान करने वाला वर्णक है:

- 1) Carotin
- 2) Melanin
- 3) Gelatin
- 4) Haemoglobin
- 99. Chief Justice of the Supreme Court is appointed by the उच्चतम न्यायालय के मुख्य न्यायाधीश की नियुक्ति कौन करता है?
 - 1) Speaker of the Lok Sabha/ लोक सभा का अध्ययक्ष
 - 2) Chairman of the Rajya Sabha/ राज्य सभा का सभापति
 - 3) Prime Minister/ प्रधानमंत्री
 - 4) President/ राष्ट्रपति
- 100. Cloves are cultivated in -लौंग की खेती कहाँ होती है?
 - 1) West Bengal
- 2) Kerala
- 3) Andhra Pradesh
- 4) Uttarakhand